
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear 
 
 
       I am delighted to learn that you had a very successful Winter Quarter.  In recognition of your 
distinguished academic record, your name has been placed on the Deans' Honors List for Winter 
Quarter            Your transcript will carry a notation of this honor.
 
 
       Congratulations and good wishes for continuing academic success. 
 
 

Sincerely 

 
Don Abbott, Interim Associate Dean 
Undergraduate Education and Advising 

 

             April 21, 2005
Nicholas Arthur Barry
49 Lomita Drive
Mill Valley, CA 94941

Nicholas,

2005.


